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JAN 15 1986

Mr. ~ Robert Todd
2528 Belmont Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Ardmore, PA 19003 TO F01A-85-848

Dear Mr. Todd:

This is in response to your letter dated December 23, 1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all records
pertaining to " unusual events," possible security threats, and violations of
the airspace at the Indian Point nuclear power plant on or about July 24, 1984.

' A search of pertinent files indicates that the NRC is not in possession of
documents subject to your request. If you have any questions concerning this
matter, please telephone Dick Lavins at (301) 492-9564.

Sincerely,

-h ;,/ /| ,kN >,- A.
/

Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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